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Resurfacing of Essington Way in Peterlee
from 21 September

From Thursday 21 until Saturday 23 September, there will be works at the
junction of Essington Way and Howletch Lane in Peterlee.

. Thursday 21 & Friday 22 September - no diversion, but
temporary traffic lights in place so delays are expected.
. Saturday 23 September - closed overnight between 8pm and

6am, with services unable to serve stops on Essington Way, south
of Howletch Lane, during this time.
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